June 8, 1961

Mr. Moses I. Feuerstein Malden Mills 450 Seventh Avenue New York, New York

Dear Moe :

- I. I quite agree with your letter to Michael Hochstein about your criticism of the "Yavneh Review." I had voiced similar comments to the Assistant Editor when I saw the magazine. Nevertheless, it holds promise if the editors will accept guidance.
- II. Thank you for your warm comments with regard to my India correspondence.
- III. The reference to cemeteries is a Halakhic question which I have asked Dr. Weiss to look into and which I hope we shall then discuss and inform Sombay of the Pesak.

I have given the problem of a part-time man careful consideration, but before I can propose any candidates I must have some idea of the funds available. Can you enlighten me?

Sincerely yours,

Rabbi Norman Lamm